
Producer from ‘Heaven is for Real’ to give behind-curtain look at movie

Written by Jan Schultz, The Imperial Republican

One of the executive producers on the set of the movie version of “Heaven is for Real” will be in
Imperial, Neb., this Sunday, Dec. 8.  

The public is invited to hear Derrick Williams speak at Crossroads Wesleyan Church Sunday at
a special 10:45 a.m. service.

  

Todd Burpo of Imperial, who co-authored “Heaven is for Real” about his son Colton’s
near-death experience as a 4-year-old, is pastor of the church where Williams will speak
Sunday.

  

Burpo said the service will include Christmas carols, a showing of the just-released “Heaven is
for Real” movie trailer as well as a personal testimony from Williams.

  

The service will then include a question-and-answer interview format as Burpo and Colton ask
Williams questions about the making of the movie.

  

There may also be time for questions from those attending, Burpo said.

  

To read the full article, subscribe to our digital edition. Call 970-854-2811.
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